
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Tsiothóhrha/December 9, 2021 

DR. HORN OUT OF OFFICE STARTING DECEMBER 13TH; 

DR. WYSOTE COVERING IN HER ABSENCE 

Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Wholistic Health & Wellness Program is informing the 

community that Dr. Horn will be out of the office starting Monday, December 13th. She will 

return on January 3, 2022. In her absence, Dr. Wysote will be covering her appointments.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Wholistic Health & Wellness Program at 613-

575-2341 ext. 3215. 


